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TOWN OF SURFSIDE 

Office of the Town Manager 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

9293 HARDING AVENUE 
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009 

Telephone (305) 861-4863 
          LETTER TO COMMISSION 
          No.: 10-2024 
 
To:  Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and 

Members of the Town Commission 

From:    Mark Blumstein, Acting Town Manager 

Date:   December 23, 2024 

Subject:   The Shul Chanukah Events – Permitted & Approved 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to inform you of the following upcoming, private 
events and dates authorized and approved on Town property.  
 

1. Thursday, December 26, 1500-2000    93 Street & Parking Lot 
 
Beginning at 1500, the Town will shut down 93 Street between Collins and Harding Avenue in 
front of Town Hall and the Harding Lot for The Shul Chanukah Party at Town Hall. The party 
runs from 1700-2000. Expect an assortment of kid rides, shows and food along with a 
firetruck to do a tower drop. 
 

2. Sunday, December 29, 0900-1500    95 Street & Parking Lot 
 
The Town parking lot adjacent to The Shul and 95 Street will be closed beginning at 0900. The 
traditional Menorah Parade begins at 1100 at Ruth K Broad BH Elementary and travels into 
Town on Harding Avenue to 95 Street, then North on Collins Avenue through Bal Harbour 
Village to Haulover and then returns to Surfside and ends at 95 Street at The Shul. Following 
the Parade, the Chanukah Party at 95 Street begins at 1200 and runs until 1500. Expect more 
kid rides, shows and food at the event.  
  
 

If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me. 


